
A note from the Editor 
Annie Myers           After reflection and thought I 

have made the decision to step down from my position on 
the newsletter’s team as the primary editor. This was a great 
learning opportunity for me throughout the past couple 
months. I want to thank everyone who has encouraged me 
along the way, it means a lot. I have made this decision as I 
look forward to what the fall may hold for my schooling and 
job opportunities. God bless! 

Beaver Camp !!!!!!!
CCAM ANNUAL RETREAT AT BEAVER CAMP 

LABOR DAY WEEKEND SEPTEMBER 4-7, 2020. 
CCAM Folks- Registration for Beaver Camp will 

be open for guests of attenders this SUNDAY 
AUGUST 9th.  So if you’re thinking on going 

please submit your registration as soon as possible.  

CHANGE IN TRUE VINE TIMES
Please note that with Annie taking a step back, 
the format of the True Vine Times will change.  

We feel that it is important to keep the 
publication going as another means to stay 

connected as a church family.  The length and 
content will be different -but hopefully valued. 

Please contact Jack Keough if you are 
interested in helping out. -Jack

    
Editorial Retraction:  

Last weeks article from Rabbi Marc Gellman was 
not submitted by Robert Mast                                

MOVIE NIGHT on the lawn
For the Wednesday night ministry 

kids- Aug 21st- more details to come.

True Vine Times August 6, 2020 PLEASE Keep in Prayer 
Sunne Conley -healing                     

Jerry and Verna Mae Boshart-comfort
PRAISE for the service of Annie Myers 

Always Check EMAIL for 
Changes in Church services 

-due to weather 

 

Thoughts from a prayer warrior 
Lori R.  

Jonah 2:1 From inside the fish Jonah 
prayed to the Lord his God

Those of us who know Lori R. well, realize 
that she prays with the best of them.  I 

recently spoke with her to find out how she 
became such strong, fervent prayer warrior.  
Lori reflected back on her days in catechism 
as a child and connected to the Lord by just 
talking to God.  Lori has used prayer to be 

missional and uses prayer as an opportunity 
to reach out to many people in her context 
and beyond.  She does say that it is risky 

because she never knows how people will 
react.  I remember sharing with her about a 

significant concern with my sister- Lori 
paused in that moment and began to pray!  I 

felt so encouraged. We should all have the 
bravery to pray like this. God bless her.


